
Happening Now: CRRUA is working quickly to restore service to the Riverside subdivision 
caused by a water line break. Once service is restored, water could appear discolored for a 
short time due to naturally occurring sediments in distribution lines that are disturbed when 
water flow resumes. Although the water is safe to consume, CRRUA recommends waiting for 
it to clear before washing laundry. The discoloration should disappear within 24 hours. If it 
does not, residents and businesses should flush all cold-water faucets in the house for five 
minutes. (Posted 08-08-2024 @ 9:15 a.m.) 


